
 
 
Mermeren Kombinat AD Prilep announces that Mr. Ilias Rigopoulos, Chief Executive Officer of the 
company, resigned from this position as well as from the Board of Directors for personal reasons, 
effective 01/04/15. Mr. Rigopoulos will be replaced in his duties as Chief Executive Officer by Mr. 
Theodoros Malfas, currently Chairman of the Board, as soon as the necessary administrative approvals 
are complete. 
 


